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Save the dates

Location:
300 Post Rd., Rt.1
Wells, ME 04090

Mailing Address:
PO Box 987
Wells, ME 04090

Phone: 207-646-7775

Email: wocam2016@gmail.com
www.Wells OgunquitSeniorCenter.org
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11-12pm reviewing -
Then She Was Gone - Lisa Jewell
"It's been ten years since her daughter disapFeared, seven years since her

marriage ended, and only months since the last clue in Ellie's case was

is Older Americans Month
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"Book ClubApril 26th, 2021
BIRTHDAYS = STRENGTH
Inthe MONTH of MAY we "chllnge” each menber

fo Donate G=) for each birthday livedl

STRENGTH is WORTHI!

Let's Show What Qur Center's

Value of Center's “Strength” will be announced in June

daughters--and one of them takes Laurel's breath away because looking at

More information will be provided in the near future.
unearthed. So when she meets a man in a cafe, she's soon meeting his
her is like looking at Ellie.”

May 5th: Bingo 6-8:30pm—Volunteers needed
May 15th: 9-noon Plant and Pie Sale

Upcoming Events
April 16th: 100 Club 5-7pm—tickets $25 each
May 7th: Mother’s Day Tea Party
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Members

We all know that 2020 was a real challenge for the Wells Ogunquit Senior Center. We've been fortunate to have had
some very generous local donors to help us through.

Of course we can't always depend upon such gracious generosity from the community. The Center is a nonprofit or-
ganization that does not get any outside funding, and so we need to support ourselves through ambitious fundraising.
This year, the Center is planning to host what we hope will become an annual Golf Tournament. As you probably
know, this type of event has the potential to be a major fundraiser for an organization such as ours. However, itis a
tremendous undertaking that requires significant effort on the part of those organizing it. We are, therefore, asking
for volunteers from the membership to help make this endeavor a success.

We need to put together a Committee of at least ten Members who are willing to go out into the community and get
the word out to golfers, solicit sponsorships from local businesses, request donations of prizes and/or silent auction

items, and then put some time in to working the event.

Please consider joining this Committee and help make this a great success.

Next meeting is scheduled for April 1st at 3pm




